
	
	
	
             January 10, 2018 
 

AMPHRC ACKNOWLEDGES ANOTHER MAJOR GRANT FROM THE HELLENIC 
FOUNDATION 

 
Chicago - AMPHRC Founder George Mavropoulos and the board of directors wish to 
express their gratitude to the Hellenic Foundation of Chicago for its generous 
contribution of $40,000 grant. According to Mavropoulos, "The Hellenic Foundation 
grant is a significant boost to our fundraising efforts for the completion of the 
documentary." He adds, "We are very pleased with this contribution to enable us to 
proceed with the production and final stage of the documentary." 
 
The Hellenic Foundation's last year's $20,000 grant enable us to complete the script for 
our major documentary film entitled, The Great Catastrophe: The Forgotten Genocide of 
the Greeks of Asia Minor, Pontos and Eastern Thrace." 
 
The second grant is specifically earmarked for the production and completion of the 
documentary. The timeline for the production is set by the end of 2018. 
 
The AMPHRC documentary project is very much in keeping with the mission of the 
Hellenic Foundation which seeks the ...."promotion and enhancement of awareness 
and appreciation of the extraordinary contribution of the Hellenic heritage to the 
advancement of freedom and humanity." 
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